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FESTIVAL OF FRIENDSHIP!
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Festival of Friendship was held on 10th October, 2023. This year the 
games were a one day event with telematch style games. Out of a total of 
10 Asian Communities Team Goa was well represented and came 5th. It 
was a day filled with team spirit and lots of fun. Well done Team GOA!!
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MARCH 2024!
A Message from the Chairman!
!
2023 kicked off with the communities participation in the 
annual Festival of Friendship games and was followed by 
our  inaugural fundraising hockey tournament. The 
tournament was an undoubted success with Kenyan 
Premier Leagues teams gracing the event.!
The GWS 29th Anniversary celebrations was held as a Goa 
Day themed event, and the generosity of our community 
was evident by those members who have come forward to 
provide complimentary tickets for fellow members of the 
community.  Immeasurable gratitude from the beneficiaries 
of your kind gesture who enjoyed themselves thoroughly. !
We concluded the year with our annual Christmas Raffle 
that once again proved to be a global outreach, and was 
well supported by our diaspora Goans. Congratulations to 
all the winners.!
We would like to appreciate the support and contributions of 
everyone who has assisted, donated and sponsored GWS 
events in 2023, without you we would not be able to assist 
those in hardship.!
As we observe this period of Lent we should heed the 
invitation of The Holy Father Pope Francis who invites every 
Christian community “to offer its members moments set 
aside to rethink their lifestyles, times to examine their 
presence in society and the contribution they make to its 
betterment.”!
“We do not learn from experience…we learn from reflecting 
on experience.” – John Dewey!



We rely on financial 
support from well-wishers 
through voluntary 
subscriptions and annual 
fund-raising events. We 
request members to pay 
the annual contribution of 
Kshs. 1800/- per person. !
Unlike other charitable 
organizations we are not 
project based and have 
monthly costs to cover.!

HOCKEY FUNDRAISER!

The GWS 5 Aside Fundraiser was held on 10th September at the Goan Gymkhana Astro Turf. A total of 
10 teams participated for a cash prize of Kshs.50,000/- . The tournament was an overwhelming 
success with spectators watching on and teams battling it out on the pitch. !

MEMBERSHIP!



CHRISTMAS RAFFLE!

The Annual Christmas Raffle came to a conclusion with the draw held on Saturday 3rd February at the 
Goan Institute. To all the raffle tickets purchaser, donors of prizes, and those who assisted behind the 
scenes to make this raffle a success, we truly appreciate you. To the Diaspora Goans from Australia and 
Canada who once again supported this initiative, your support and generosity will go a long way to assist 
those in need in the community. Congratulations to all the winners.!
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GOA DAY & 29THANNIVERSARY!
The 29th Anniversary was held on Sunday 15th October, 2023 at the Goan 
Institute and was a celebration of our culture in Goa Day. Celebrations 
started with mass by Fr. Saldanha & Fr. Sebastian and Agnelo leading the 
choir this was followed by a delicious traditional lunch and dancing the 
afternoon away. The Tinto was especially a highlight with lots of tasty treats 
on sale. All in all it was a day filled with enjoyment with friends and family.!


